April 27, 2010

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.
Olympia, WA 98502-5964

RE: Asotin Telephone Company
UT-100592 - 2" Substitute Sheet for Clean up Toll Concurrence

Dear Ms. Washburn:
Please find enclosed the following tariff page:
| Section IX Third Revised Sheet 2
Please accept the attached corrected version for Docket UT-100592, With this substitution page, the

Company is removing Item E from the Concurrence Section. Item E relates to Toll Services which is part
of the clean up and initial reason we are submitting this filing. Additionally, this Item E pertains to Public

and Semi-Public phones, of which the Company no longer owns.

The purpose of this filing is to address some clean up reiated to when US West exited the intraLATA toll
COLR several years ago and the language is no longer applicable.

The proposed effective date is May 14, 2010

If you have any questions, please confact me at (608) 664-4186.

Sincerely,

Kris A. Groth
Administrator-Tariffs
Kris.groth@tdstelecom.com

Enclosures

Cc: Mr. Richard Finnigan




